
From: Cyril B  
Sent: 17 May 2023 22:36 
To: Planning 
Subject: Re: 2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Camden Planning 
  
Planning Application Camden Lock Market (reference 2022/3853/P) 
  
I am writing to object to the element of the above planning application 
that proposes a 40-metre-high Ferris Wheel. Camden, and Gloucester 
Crescent where we live has become unsafe. We can see more and 
more violence and drug dealing happens almost every day (we sent 
several videos to the Police). The police is already extremely busy and 
unable to act in a swiftly manner when crimes occur. We are also 
concerned about the number of additional visitors that the Ferris wheel 
will attract and the negative implications it will have not only on the 
number of crimes but also on the loss of privacy that residents will face.  
 
Cyril Besseddik 
 


